

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

www.herefordcs.com

22nd June 2018

Dear Parent,

Re: Year 2-4 Summer Revue, Thursday 5th July 2018

I have much pleasure in inviting you to attend our Year 2-4 Summer Revue, on Thursday 5th July from 3.45pm in St David's Hall. All family and friends are welcome.

This is a wonderful opportunity for you to watch your children perform and celebrate their achievements in Speech and Drama this year.

Your child will be escorted from School and taken over to St David's Hall. All performers are expected to stay for the duration of the Revue. If you are not attending then your child can be picked up from St David's Hall at approximately 4.30pm.

Should you have any questions or queries regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact me via email <u>k.sockett@herefordcs.com</u>

Yours sincerely,

KASockett

Kirsty Sockett Speech and Drama Teacher